Debra Thom pson

From: Farragut Farm <farragutfarm@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Thank you all

To the Petersburg Borough Assembly,

We would like to thank the entire assembly for all the extra time and effort you all are putting in
during these trying times. Under the best of circumstances an assembly member's job is a
thankless one. Covid-19 has made your job even more difficult and subject to negative public
opinion. Thank you all for your community service and the heartfelt effort and genuine concern

you all are currently exhibiting. Debating such controversial tOpiCS ina
constructive, civil and respectful manner is no small achievement and a

great example for the community at large.

We would like to extend a special thanks to the mayor for his even handed approach and

calm demeanor when conducting the meetings. Your efforts go a long way towards calming things
down and allowing everyone a constructive and safe atmosphere in which to express their

views on contentious issues.

Thank you for your time and efforts,

Bo Varsano

Marja Smets



